
 

 
 

Together with our community we achieve extraordinary things 

May 2024 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

As you are may already be aware, for our end of year production, we are inviting parents 

and carers to join us on a journey far, far away as we perform Shrek.   

 

In order to raise funds for this performance, we will be holding a bake sale on Thursday 

23 May 2024.  We would like to kindly ask for your support with any donations of buns, 

cakes or biscuits you would like to bring to the Academy, which can then be sold to 

children in school.   

 

If you would like to donate any items, please hand them to your child’s class teacher on 

Wednesday 22 May 2024.  All items will be available to buy on the day, priced from 20p, 

with any leftover goodies being sold at the end of the school day outside the small hall. 

 

We will also be hosting an Appleton Academy ‘Bake Off’ and if you wish to enter this, 

then please bring your cake into school to be judged – there will be a small prize for the 

winning creation. 

 

We appreciate all of your support, and I am sure the children will put on an amazing 

show.  

 

Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
The Year 6 Team 


